St. Theresa's Newsletter









.EARN

y PR

ROW



SUMMER TERM 2015 – *Friday 5*th *June*

Dear Parents, as I'm writing this newsletter, the sun is still shining on this early Thursday evening giving us all hope that summer might just be here. The Year 5 class has just returned from Westminster Cathedral. They had a wonderful time participating in the Good Shepherd Mass celebrated by Bishop John. I heard from Mrs O'Brien that the Bishop was so impressed with Vincent who was able to answer one of his questions that he asked him to stand up and shout it out to the whole congregation in the Cathedral. James read one of the readings perfectly - completely unfazed by the number of people there. St Theresa's children certainly make a mark everywhere they go! It's been a week of school trips. Year 6 had a fantastic time visiting the Houses of Parliament on Monday (see overleaf for an account of their day). The Year 2s are off to the National Gallery today on the tube. This has been planned meticulously by Miss Johnson as you would expect, so that the children have a safe and happy day! Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to help this week. There'll be quite a few events coming up in this half term where your help will ensure our children have the best learning opportunities that we can provide, so if you can spare the time to take children to sports event or attend a trip let us know!! Have a lovely weekend. I might see you at St Philip's on Sunday at the Holy Communions! Miss Kelly 3

Summer Fair Saturday 13th June 12-3pm

The countdown is on for the Summer

your SCHOOL

Please help in any way you can to make this the best fundraising event ever!!! This will take us one step closer to the playground our children need!

now

Governor Drop In!

The governors will be available next Friday 12th
June for another Governor Drop In session.
They have been really successful and I know
they have really appreciated your input.
Governors will be available in the multi- purpose
room from 8:45 to 9:30. Drop in and say hello!
Tea and coffee will be on offer ©

Attendance:

Reminder:

Safeguarding As explained in the Autumn Term any safeguarding concerns or disclosures of a safeguarding nature will automatically be checked with the Local Authority Multi Agency Safeguarding Team. All advice and procedures will be followed to ensure all children are safe and protected from any possible harm

Dates for your diary

Monday 8th June - School Feast Day Mass 9:15- All welcome

Monday 8th June - Yr 6 School Journey Meeting 3:30 pm for parents & children

Tuesday 9th June - Tri Golf selected KS2

Thursday 11th June - Violin Assembly 9.15 am

Friday 12th June - Please bring cakes for the Summer Fair

Saturday 13th June 12 to 3pm - Summer Fair

Tuesday 16th June - Allianz Park Small School Athletics selected KS2

Monday 22nd June - Barnet Music Festival - Choir to Arts Depot

Friday 26th June - 1st Holy Communion Mass 9.15 am - Year 3 parents welcome

Mon 29th June to Fri 3rd July - Year 6 School Journey to IOW

Wed 1st July - Reception trip to Butterfly World!

Monday 6th July - School Games Day - All welcome, Finchley Cricket Club (information to follow)

Tuesday 7th July - Open Evening 4 - 6 pm

Thursday 9th July - Sports Day am - All welcome, Wilf Slack (no parking)

Thursday 9th July -Leavers Disco TBC (children only)

Friday 10th July - Leavers Mass 9.15 am Year 6 parents welcome



Achievements



Rec	Rian - Challenging himself in Maths.
	Maja – Always practicing her writing.
Yr 1	Enda - Being so focused on his learning.
	Lenka - Settling in so well at St Theresa's.
Yr 2	National Gallery today.
Red	, ,
Yr 2	National Gallery today.
Blue	
У3	Hanz - For his great improvement in his writing.
	Peter - Participating enthusiastically in class
	discussion.
У4	Kacper - Excellent Viking Shield and Axe.
	Vincent - Settling in so well at St Theresa's.
У5	Luca - For excellent discussion about fractions.
	Cornelius - For his positive and helpful attitude.
У6	Issy - For learning all her lines for the
'	production.
	Zander - For good behaviour on our trip.

Well done to everyone who tried their best this week and worked hard to challenge themselves.

Golden Ticket Children for next week are

Carlos Year 2 Red and Tommy Year 1



Well done to St David's who won the most house points this week!

Year 6 London Trip

On Monday 1st June we were given the opportunity to travel to London and visit many places; the places we went to see included St James's Park, The Cenotaph, Downing St and The Houses of Parliament. We had a spectacular lunch at St. James's during which we visualised the spectacle of many exotic birds. After arriving at the Houses of Parliament, we spotted Ed Miliband and Boris Johnson! Finally, we participated in a debate and voting workshop. Overall it was an extremely fun experience and we thoroughly enjoyed our trip.

Attendance

Year 2 Blue, 4 and 5 had the best attendance this week, with 100% attendance! Well done. 98% of children in the school came to school every day this week

FxcellentIII

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa's Primary School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email:

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net

Fax: 0208 3460215